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Andrew Fraker and Joseph Sherling 
Receive “Excellence in Pro Bono 
Service” Award
Andrew Fraker and Joseph Sherling, attorneys in the 
firm’s Intellectual Property group, were recognized by 
the Chicago Chapter of the Federal Bar Association 
(“FBA”) and the United States District Court of the 
Northern District of Illinois with the “Excellence in Pro 
Bono Service” Award. This award recognizes lawyers who 
have dedicated time serving this court and the 
community by providing outstanding pro bono 
representation and advocacy for those in need.

Pro bono work is a cornerstone of our mission. At NGE, 
we recognize the responsibility that comes with the 
privilege to practice law – the responsibility to use our 
skills to give the most vulnerable members of our 
community a voice and a chance at justice.

Click here to learn more about this event.
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